
Contact - Kloster Ilsenburg

Contact:
  

You are welcome to contact the monestery.

  E-mail:
  

info@klosterilsenburg.de

  Postal address:
  

Maria Princess of Stolberg-Wernigerode
D-63697 Hirzenhain - Hofgut Luisenlust
Germany

  Opening hours and planned entry fees
  

Public access to every building of the complex is currently not possible due to ongoing
renovation works. However, the cloister buildings are open during the week between 08.00 and
16.00 and during the weekends between 13.00 and 15.00. After arrangement by phone it is also
possible to visit the grounds at other times. There is no entry fee. 

For the future it is planned to open the grounds regularly for one to three hours at the weekends
and to extend guided tours. At the same time a small and graduated entry fee is planned: 1.00 €
for children under 14 years and 3.00 € for adults. This fee will be used to support the restoration
works and arrangement of the museum rooms. 

In the past years approximately 10.000 to 12.000 visitors came to see the cloister grounds. And
this number has increased in 2007/2008 to 15.000. The foundation is anticipating rising visitor
numbers in the future.
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